
Knox County Schools Presents  
The Annual Parent Conference 

October 12, 2013 
 
 
En Español 
 
Knox County Schools invites you to join us as 
we present "Discovering the Treasures of 
Success" at the Annual Knox County Schools 
Parent Conference (for all parents) and 
Transition Fair (for parents of students with 
disabilities).  
 
This year's Parent Conference will be held 
on Saturday, October 12, 2013 from 7:30 a.m. 
to 3:30 p.m. at Central High School located at 
5321 Jacksboro Pike. 
 
Parents and caregivers will have the 
opportunity to attend a variety of workshops on 
topics such as college and career readiness, 
parent-school relations, resources for English 
language learners, special needs advocacy, 
understanding Common Core, helping children 
at home and more! 
 
The Annual Parent Conference is a FREE event, lunch will be served and limited childcare 
will be provided for children ages 3-11 with advance registration only. If you wish older 
chldren to attend, please register them separately as regular attendees. 
 
CLICK HERE FOR SESSION DETAILS AND TO REGISTE
R before October 7th or call (865) 594-1192. 
 
To receive EXHIBITOR information, click HERE or call (865) 
594-1800. Registration for Exhibitors ends September 20th.	
  


